
Addendum No. 1 

City of Centralia, Missouri 

Request for Proposal for Trash, Yard Waste, and Recycling Collection and 

Disposal 

 

September 22, 2023 

 

Request Date: August 29, 2023 

Bid Deadline: September 29, 2023, 3:00 p.m. (Central Time) 

 

Notice is hereby given to bidders that in reference to the subject project, the following 

modifications shall be noted. All other aspects of the bid documents remain in full force and 

effect. This addendum will not extend the date of the bid opening. Acknowledgement of this 

addendum is required on the bid form. 

Any final questions will be received no later than 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, September 27, 

2023. 

This addendum includes the following comments and/or revisions: 

• City Wide Cleanup: The City expects to be direct charged for the dumpsters used for the 

cleanup. The City also expects Saturday and Sunday service for the cleanup, once a year. 

• Section 2-I – Contractor will be notified by the city for special requests by residents, (dumpsters, 

extra pickups, etc). Contractor will then bill the city for these extra services, noting the customer 

information. 

• Section 5-a.vi & 5-b.iii – Contractor will maintain a toll-free number for residents to lodge 

complaints concerning collection. 

• Section 5-c.i – Only 2 special events shall be provided for at no extra charge to the City: Anchor 

Fest, and the Anchor City BBQ contest. 

• Section 5-d.i – Recycling bid will include city-wide curbside cleanup two times per month on the 

same day. 

• Proposal Form: Fuel per gallon should be figured at current diesel rate of $4.28/gallon. 

 

Please direct any questions regarding this addendum to Public Works & Utilities Director Matthew 

Rusch, mrusch@centraliamo.org. 


